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Effective immediately, school bus plates and school pupil plates are available for initial 
issuance at the Greenfield RMV Service Center.  
 
School bus plates and school pupil plates will only be available in the following six RMV 
service centers for initial issuance: 
 

 Braintree 
 Greenfield 
 Haverhill 
 Milford 
 Springfield 
 Wilmington 

 
School bus and school pupil plates cannot be registered in other service centers and 
temporary plates cannot be issued. 
 
School transportation companies will be notified of this change. 
 
Note: All policies for issuing school bus and school pupil plates will remain the same.  No 
appointments are needed. 
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